
 

 

 

Nancy Kirkpatrick Reno – USMS, LMSC Development Committee Member 

LMSC Development Committee Chair is Rob Copeland. 

Vice Chair is Maddie Sibilia.  

Committee Members from SPMS are Nancy Kirkpatrick Reno, Kris McPeak, and Mary Hull. 

Committee meets on the 3rd Tuesday of the month via Zoom and uses SLACK for all messing, 
correspondence and working groups.  

 

Meeting Agenda for February 16th, 2020  

 Reviewed and Approved minutes  
 Updates to Committee Roster 
 Introduction to Slack was provided by Maddie. 
 Updates to Volunteer Summit Task Force  

o The Volunteer Summit Task Force will replace the Leadership Summit of past years with 
more Focus on getting local volunteers to participate.  Our committee will work on 
planning the different tracks for this meeting along with USMS. 

 Reviewed Committee Assignments  
 New Business  

 

Meeting Agenda for Jan 21, 2021  

First meeting of the year was focused on introductions of new members. Meeting our new Committee 
Chair Rob Copeland.  New Vice Chair: Maddie Sibilia  

Representatives from SPMS on the call were Nancy Kirkpatrick Reno, Kris McPeak, and Mary Hull.  

2021 our committee wants to put specific focus on helping smaller LMSC’s with fewer people to fill all 
the roles.  

2021 Open up more regular communication with LMSC’s outside of streamlines.  

2021 Form task force groups within our Committee.  

2021 Distribute the completed Job Descriptions for all LMSC required positions. 

 


